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Texaco Exploration and Production, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3109 
Midland, TX 79702 

Attention: CP. Basham 

Corrected Administrative Order NSL-3311 

Dear Mr. Basham: 

It has been brought to our attention that Division Administrative Order NSL-3311, dated 
September 16, 1993, is in error. 

The proposed Cooper Jal Unit Well No. 404, being one of four well locations approved in 
said order is in fact orthodox. The No. 404 shall be deleted at this time from the provisions 
of NSL-3311. 

All other provisions, however, shall remain in full force and effect until further notice. 

Sincerely, 
i 

William J. LeMay 
Director / 

WJL/MES/amg 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
US Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 


